St. Stanislaus Church
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Wardsville, Mo. 65101
(573) 636-4925
www.ststan.net

Dear Parishioners,

For years our Diocese has talked about sharing time, talent, and treasure. With
the interruption of the Covid virus, we have had a lot of time pass without renewing our
commitments to sharing our time, talent, and treasure with our fellow parishioners.

The simple truth is Saint Stanislaus Parish would not be able to function without our
many volunteer workers. Parishioners already share of themselves in praying in adoration in
our chapel, lecturing, leading the music for our liturgies, working at our picnic and fall supper,
quilting, taking communion to the sick, and many other ways.

We are asking that you look over the opportunities for sharing your time and talent and
prayerfully consider how you might offer to serve in the parish.

We have also had several opportunities in the last few months to learn about the
treasure side ofthe Stewardship Program and now is our opportunity to recommit to that as
well.

These are ways for you to help in the building of the Kingdom of God. Thank you for
the generosity of your time, talent, and treasure in making our parish of Saint Stanislaus a
wonderful place to worship.

Sincerely Yours in Christ,

Mo bl

Msgr. David Cox
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